
D8 Zone Chair Report submitted to 19D Cabinet meeting for Aug 21, 2022

Hello to DG Deb and my fellow cabinet members. Unfortunately I am unable to
attend in person as I will be in Alberta at a long overdue family reunion.

My goal for this year is to personally visit all the clubs in my Zone. I am having my
first visitation on Aug 19, when I meet with Valemount on my way to Alberta. They
have agreed to have lunch with me and I am looking forward to meeting them in
person. (This has been a hard goal to achieve)
My second goal is to try and oversee D3 and D10. I will be including them in my D8
bulletins and zone meetings. In doing so, I will continue to have Zone meetings by
zoom so that I can include everyone from far away. Sadly, I don’t feel that I would
get their attendance at an in person Zone meeting. Hoping to generate interest for
Zone Chair positions for 2023-2024
MMR‘S are getting done, as well as Service reporting in my Zone and hopefully I
can get D3 and D10 doing the same.
It has been a busy summer for all that I have chatted with, so I feel a lot of good
things are getting done.

Respectfully Submitted

Karen Bassett
19D-8 Zone Chair


